
28th September 2018 BRADY 

NEWSLETTER 
AUTUMN TERM 

DATES FOR YOUR 

DIARY 

 1.10.18– Yr 1 Trip to 
Barleylands 

 2.10.18 Rec trip Thorn-
don park 

 12.10.18- Yr 2 Shared 
learning 

 15.10.18– Y2 trip Tower 
of London 

 16.10.18– Rec Shared 
learning 

 18.10.18– Yr 5 Assembly 

 1.11.18– Yr 5 to Plane-
tarium  

 5.11.18– Parents even-
ing 

 6.11.18– Parents even-
ing 

 9.11.18- Yr 4 Shared 
learning 

 16.11.18- Yr 6 Shared 
learning 

 22.11.18 Yr 6 Assembly 

 22.11.18- Yr 1 Shared 
learning 

 29.11.18– Yr 4  Assem-
bly  

 3.12.18- Yr 3 Shared 
learning 

 6.12.18– Yr 3 Assembly 

 14.12.18– KS2 Carol 
Concert 2.00 

 17.12.18 KS1 Nativity 
9.15 

 18.12.18 KS1 Nativity 
2.30 

 

Dear Parents, 

With the Autumn term now well under way the six weeks holidays feel like a long time ago. Some 
of the work being produced by the children is of a very high standard and everyone has been work-
ing hard.  

Good behaviour in the school remains a real strength, this has been commented on by both Gover-
nors and other professionals who have visited the school so far this academic year. Well done to 
everyone for their hard work and effort. 

We have already had one very successful Shared Learning afternoon in Year 5 where they made 
clay pots. These will continue over the course of the rest of the term for all classes. The next will 
take place in Year 2 on the 12th October so we hope to see lots of Year 2 parents there. We are 
also starting with the first of the school trips next week with both Year 1 and Reception out at the 
beginning of the week.  

If you feel that we could improve on anything we do then please do feel free to get in touch with 
myself, a member of the school’s SLT or your child’s class teacher. The partnership between the 
school, parents a local community is vital to what makes Brady special.  

Michael Nunn 

Headteacher  

 

Statutory Notice 

As you may have already seen in the school grounds or on the school website, Havering 

Council have today officially launched their statutory notice of school expansion for Brady 

Primary School. Everyone involved within the school is very excited about the expansion as 

it will give us the chance to let more children benefit from the excellent community school 

and ethos that we already have.  

We are very proud of our school and it is our mission to help as many of the children and 

families in our local community as we can, with our focus being standards, teaching and 

learning and giving children memorable experiences and life chances.  

The expansion is being planned and organised effectively between the school and the local 

authority to ensure that there is little to no disruption to the children's learning.  

The revised timescale is for a new custom built nursery to open in September 2019, with 

the school growing year on year over the next 7 years to complete the expansion to 2 form 

entry.  

This slow process is something myself and the Governors have insisted on to en-

sure that standards are kept high. Even at the end of these 7 years we will still be 

one of the smallest Primary schools in the borough of Havering.  

School uniform 

Just a quick reminder that after October half term Year 1– 6 will be going into our 
Winter uniform. This means that the polo T-shirts will be replaced with shirts and 
school ties. As always, a tie can be purchased in the school office or through our 
uniform supplier.  

This does not apply to Reception who can remain in the polo T-shirts for the whole 
year.  

We have also noticed some bright and colourful hair bands coming into school. 
Please be aware that as per the schools uniform policy hairbands should be white, 
blue or white and blue.  

Christmas Panto 

As a memorable experience for 
the children, near Christmas, the 
school have signed up for a pro-
duction of ‘Peter Pan’ to take 
place in school at the start of De-
cember. Details of this will be sent 
out nearer the time. We want to 
try and ensure that Brady children 
have access to as many memora-
ble experiences as possible during 
the course of the school year.  


